भारत का प्रधान कौंसल दुबई



القنصلية العامة الهنديسة دبسي

CONSUL GENERAL OF INDIA DUBAI

No.Duba/Cul/302/28/2012

October 7, 2012

Dear Mr. Mody,

On behalf of the Consulate General of India in Dubai, I extend my grateful thanks and appreciation to you for being part of the Gandhi Jayanti celebrations on October 2, 2012 at the Consulate. Your paintings on Gandhiji were extraordinary for their unique interpretation of the Father of our Nation. Your lines and usage of colour made all the paintings stand out. Your work added a new dimension to our celebrations. Thank you.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(Sanjay Verma)

Mr. Ashok Mody ashokmody@archicon.in